
Dear Board of Supervisors: 
 
I just saw the video below and think everyone in Mendocino County should be aware of 
it. Even though many U.S. health officials have been saying that the general populace 
doesn't need to wear masks and using them is actually harmful because it causes a 
scarcity for health care workers, there is a solution to that problem, which is shown in 
the video. Also, there is evidence that the use of masks by as much of the general 
populace as possible, even the homemade ones demonstrated in the video, is one of 
the only ways to keep the virus from spreading at this time. 
 
Mendocino County officials may already be familiar with this information and are 
planning to make it public or already have, but I am hoping perhaps it can also be 
added to the agenda for tomorrow's Board of Supervisors meeting. If people are still 
socializing despite all the warnings by county officials and everyone else, at least 
perhaps they would be willing to wear one of these masks, perhaps especially if it could 
be made into a sort of trendy form of self-expression. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hVEVve-3QeM  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Debra 
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